
Cervix screening in BC does not require a provider visit to get screened. If a patient does not have a primary 
care provider but meets all the criteria for cervix self-screening, they are eligible to receive a self-screening kit. 
If their test result recommends either a follow-up Pap test or colposcopy, the patient will be connected with a 
clinic, known as a Linked Clinic, in their community for support and follow-up. The flowchart below illustrates 
this process:
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